
From: Chris Kline
To: Reg-Comment
Subject: Moratorium on CAFO on the Buffalo River
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 10:43:46 AM

I'm a registered Arkansas voter (vacationing in France.) I strongly support a
moratorium on all CAFOs in the Buffalo Watershed.  Let's think about the future, our
children and grandchildren.  Let's keep CAFOs away from our Beautiful Buffalo
River.  

Thank you, 

Christeen Kline
801 N. Rush Dr. 
Fayetteville AR  72701
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